
 
 

May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Wildcat Families, 

​ Early release Wednesdays return on May 7!  Beginning May 7 and every 

Wednesday for the remainder of the year, students will be dismissed at 12:37. 

​ The week of May 12
th

, K-5
th

 grade students will take the FAST Reading and 

Math assessments. Please have your child at school on time and eat a great 

breakfast during that week.  

​ National Teacher Appreciation Week is next week (May 5
th

 - 9
th

). We would 

really love for you to show your child’s teacher how much you have appreciated the 

hard work they have put into Wiles this year. Here are our school-wide events. 

​ Monday-Bring your teacher a flower to brighten their day. 

​ Tuesday-Make a note and list 5 things your teacher has taught you this year. 

Wednesday-Wear something pink or green to celebrate your teachers. 

​ Thursday-Give a compliment or high five to any teacher or staff you see. 

​ Friday-Write a kind note to your teacher. 

The wonderful Wiles PTA also has special events planned for each day of the week. 

Click on this link to see the events. 

​ SAVE THE DATE!  Tuesday, May 6 at 6-6:45 pm in the Wiles Cafeteria!  This will 

be the LAST PTA meeting of the year! We want to hear from you! If you have any desire 

to be more involved next year, weigh in on the transition from PTA to PTO, get updates on 

school projects, please JOIN US! There will be spirit wear raffles for participants! All are 

welcome! 

​ Mark your calendars now because Friday, May 30
th

, Monday, June 2
nd 

 and 

Tuesday, June 3
rd

 dismissal for students will be at 12:37pm.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rMiFwAXvVGyw4PIJw0JheBhI5S0zGRP8/view?usp=sharing

